EBLEY COACHES LIMITED

GCC CONTRACT NUMBER: C373AC

ROUTE 6

ARLINGHAM TO MAIDENHILL SCHOOL, STONEHOUSE

Arlingham, The Red Lion 0750 Maidenhill School 1507
Frampton-on-Severn, Oatfield Way 0800 Kings Stanley, Kings Head 1515
Whitminster, Primary School 0805 Leonard Stanley, Brimley 1517
Eastington, Alkerton Cross 0812 Leonard Stanley, Seven Waters 1518
Frocester, The George Inn 0815 Frocester, The George Inn 1522
Leonard Stanley Seven Waters 0818 Eastington, Alkerton Cross 1527
Leonard Stanley, Brimley 0820 Whitminster, Primary School 1530
Kings Stanley, Kings Head 0823 Frampton-on-Severn, Oatfield Way 1535
Maidenhill School 0835 Arlingham, The Red Lion 1545

This service operates on school days only. There is no service on Bank Holidays, Christmas Day,
Boxing Day, New Years Day, Good Friday or during school holidays. This service is partly
subsidised by Gloucestershire County Council.

Route Description: Route 6

From: Start at The Red Lion at Arlingham continue on Passage Road and Arlingham Road to
Frampton-on-Severn; unclassified road (Whitminster Lane) via Oatfield & Wheatenhurst to
Whitminster; A38 (southbound) to Claypits Junction; unclassified road to Eastington; Bath Road
to Frocester & Leonard Stanley; the High Street, Kings Stanley; unclassified road Church Street,
St Georges to A419 to B4008 Bath Road, Stonehouse; Old Gloucester Road; Kings Road to
Maidenhill School.

Return: Maidenhill School via reverse route of the above.

IMPORTANT — NEED TO OBTAIN BUS PASS
We have been advised from GCC Integrated Transport Unit, that from September
students will no longer be able to pay a fare to the driver.
Parent/Carers will need to purchase a spare seat pass through Gloucestershire County
Council by going to www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/spareseat
If students do not have a pass, they cannot travel on the bus.
The reason is because registered services need to operate with a PSVAR compliant
vehicle. Due to the numbers of entitled students on this route and the non-entitled
students, Ebley Coaches cannot provide a large enough compliant vehicle.
By parent buying a pass from GCC, they are able to use a 70 seat coach solving the
problem, but it does mean students will no longer be able to pay a fare to the driver.



